
Law School of Harvard University 

Cambridge 38, Mass. 

OFFICE OF THE DEAN 

March 13, 1956 

Rabbi Norman Lamm 
116 Garfield Street 
Springfield, Massachusetts 

Dear Rabbi Lamm, 

Thank you very much for your letter 
of March 7th. 

I am glad to know about your article 
on the principle of self-incrimination, and 
I greatly appreciate your kindness in 
sending me a copy. This is an area in 
which I have wanted light, and I am sure 
that you will provide it for me. 

Very truly yours, 

aan 

Erwin N. Griswold 
Dean 


